SALTASH VE75 COMMITTEE







Mrs Brenda Samuels Chair – Saltash VE75 Committee

Mrs Lynn Marsh Treasurer – Saltash VE75 Committee

Email: saltashve75committee@gmail.com

18 February 2020

BY HAND

Mr R Lane Town Clerk – Saltash Town Council The Guildhall Lower Fore Street SALTASH

Dear Mr Lane

SALTASH VE75 - FRIDAY, 8 MAY 2020

I am writing on behalf of the Saltash VE75 Committee to say a very big thank you to Saltash Town Council for their generous donation in permitting us free use of The Guildhall and Chamber throughout the day on Friday, 8 May 2020 for the VE75 commemorations.

We would like to accept and appreciate your support. Thank you.

Kind regards

Lynn Marsh (Mrs) Treasurer – Saltash VE75 Committee